
From: RODNEY HALE [halerodney@btinternet.com] 
Sent: 18 February 2010 11:01 
To: +Comm. Environment Public Email 
Subject: Wildlife and Natural Environment Bill 
We fully endorse the call by the Irish Hare Initiative for the Irish hare to be added to 
Schedule 5 (protected at all times) and for a total ban on the manufacture, sale and use of 
all types of snare. 
  
Rodney Hale 
  
Chairman - Hare Preservation Trust. 
 
 


